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From: Mary Westort Casale <dirtgirl1@aol.com>
To: "jf@portlandmaine.gov" <jf@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 2/9/2016 1:07 PM
Subject: 31 Fore St. / comments 
Attachments: photo.JPG; Part.002

Jean ,
I just took this photo of the tree in question ,and  clearly this tree is not an issue .It is established and has 
been like this for a number of years .  If the city continues to take down trees to suit developers needs , I 
fear we will no longer be "the forest city " It appears as though it does interfere  with the driveway plans . 
Also as the new R6 zoning barley leaves any open space on the lot for landscaping  ,perhaps a tree or 
trees along Fore St at the front of the building would assist in meeting requirements 
Thank you
Mary Casale
39 Waterville St
PS please forward these comments to the planning Board




